
5/10/2016  Phone Log‐ RO2981  Red Hanger Kleaners, 6235‐6239 College Ave., Oakland 

Duration: Approximately 5 minutes 

Received a phone call from P&D Environmental regarding additional soil vapor extraction wells.  Caller 
stated James Yoo at Alameda County Public Works Agency (ACPWA) would not approve the permit without 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) authorizing the work.  I asked if the proposed wells were 
part of an existing work plan.   The answer was no.  The radius of influence based on a pilot vapor extraction 
test (approved by ACEH) was smaller than anticipated.  Therefore, additional wells need to be installed.  I 
said I could not approved the work until I knew where the proposed wells would be installed. 

I requested submittal of a brief work plan addendum for my review. 

Keith Nowell 


